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Subject:	No-deal Brexit preparedness concerning family reunification under the Dublin III Regulation
In the event of a no-deal Brexit, the Dublin III Regulation would cease to apply in the UK as of the withdrawal date. Consequently, all ongoing Dublin procedures between the UK and the EU-27 would be suspended.
This would have a serious humanitarian impact on asylum-seekers separated from their families and seeking family reunification.
In order to address this situation, it is essential that the Commission supports cooperation between the EU-27 and the UK and that it fully informs of all legal obligations and options to preserve the rights of asylum-seekers to safe and legal family reunification.
1.	How is the Commission ensuring that EU-27 Dublin Units expedite take-charge requests to the UK prior to the withdrawal date? Has the Commission requested information from the EU-27 on the number of Dublin family reunification procedures currently open?
2.	Has the Commission called on Member States to provide additional information to people seeking asylum who may have family members in the UK about the options available to them?
3.	Would the Commission consider allowing take-charge requests submitted after exit day in cases where an individual with family members in the UK claimed asylum in the EU-27 prior to the withdrawal date?
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